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After small incident, limited availability for several
Blue Shark Vodka products in August

(LAS VEGAS, NV, Aug. 15, 2024) — Customers and ABC officials can expect a limited availability for two
Blue Shark Vodka products following an incident at the Blue Shark Vodka Las Vegas distillery this week.
On Tuesday, Aug. 13, a small electrical fire sparked in the distillery. Thankfully, an extensive fire suppression
system is in place, and no persons were harmed. Damages to the facility were very minimal.
Production will be paused as a remediation team works to ensure the safety and cleanliness of each area and of
all Blue Shark Vodka products. Please note that inventories of the NC 66010 and the NC 66011 will be out until
Sept. 1. These products were finished and ready to be shipped out and in a separate area of the facility, but due
to the thoroughness of our remediation team, they will await shipping until the team deems them safe and
sanitary.
“Our primary concern is always the safety and wellbeing of our customers,” said Blue Shark Vodka President
Niki Bloomquist. “We have plenty of additional Blue Shark Vodka products for purchase, thank you for your
patience in the pause in the availability of these two products.”
In the meantime please contact Blue Shark Vodka for any of your needs: 910-399-5199.

About Blue Shark Vodka
Made with non-GMO North Carolina sweet corn, Blue Shark Vodka is a family-owned spirits company on a mission to preserve and
protect the sharks swimming up the Carolina coast and beyond. The sweet corn mash that goes into each small batch of vodka is
behind the success of it being The World’s Smoothest Vodka®.
Blue Shark Vodka is currently available in all North Carolina ABC stores, in select South Carolina and California stores.
Learn more at BlueSharkVodka.com.
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